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Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner
Sent: Monday, April 04, 2016 9:49 PM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: Fwd: Support for ATT cell tower proposal

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Mary Spencer <maryvineyard@icloud.com> 
Date: April 4, 2016 at 7:45:07 PM EDT 
To: <turner@mvcommission.org> 
Cc: Christina Brown <christinabrown10@gmail.com> 
Subject: Support for ATT cell tower proposal 

Dear Martha's  Vineyard Commission: 
 
I would like to express my support of the plan ATT has submitted for the cell tower and cell 
coverage on Chappaquiddick.   
 
I am 70 year-old year-round resident, and for almost 20 years, the only year round resident on 
Caleb's Common Lane.  Having the confidence of good cell coverage in case of emergency will 
mean a lot to me.  
 
Not only will ATT's plan make it possible for Chappy residents to communicate with each other 
in case of need; but most importantly, it will allow residents, summer beach visitors, and 
fire/EMT crews to communicate fully and quickly . 
 
We will greatly appreciate your assistance in getting this sensible plan approved and in place 
soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mary Scott Spencer 
22 Caleb's Common Lane 
Chapoaquiddick 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


